Good evening Heather,

On behalf of the applicants, please accept this email as a formal request for extension of the above
mentioned demolition request for 123 Queens Ave.

We respectfully request an extension until July 31, 2019. This extension is required to accommodate the
request of the Planning and Environment Committee for additional information related to the structural
integrity of the building.

The structural work has commenced based on a meeting held between Rick Stranges of VanBoxmeer &
Stranges Engineering Limited and City staff on Wednesday, May 15, onsite at 123 Queens Ave. We
would like the opportunity to present the findings to the Planning and Environment Committee which
requires additional time than is currently available.

We thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Best,
Meaghan

Senior Heritage Consultant
Stantec
600-171 Queens Avenue London ON Né6A 5J7



